Class of Yale Forest School studying Trees, Prof. Toumey at the right.

With Other Forestry Organizations

Notes on the Work at Washington and Philadelphia.

During the summer the Secretary
paid a visit to the city of Washing-
ton where he consulted the Secretary
of the American Forestry Associa-
tion, Mr. E. A. Start, upon methods
and details of organization. The
American Forestry Association 18
considerably older than our own as-
sociation, and to a certain extent has
been the model upon which the Can-
adian Forestry Association has been
moulded, though, of course, each
has developed in its own way along
certain lines, as circumstances indi-
cated. The American Forestry As-
sociation has a suite of offices 1 the
Maryland Building and a very com-
plete equipment for carrying on 1its
work. Mr. Start gave up his time
most kindly and endeavored to put
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Mr. Lawler in touch with everything
found valuable in the working of the
society. Previous to assuming the
secretaryship of the American For-
estry Association, Mr. Start was Sec-
retary of the Massachusetts Forestry
Association, and has thus had a great
deal of experience in the work.

At the conclusion of these inter-
views, Mr. Start took Mr. Lawler to
the office of the United States Forest
Service and introduced him to the
officials there. Mr. II. S. Graves,
United States Forester, was then on
an inspection trip in the west, but
Assistant Forester A. F. Potter gave
a bird’s-eye view of the immense
work carried on by the Forest Ser-
vice. Following this up, the Secre-
tary had several interviews with Mr.



